
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
ARE YOU SEPARATED OR DIVORCED?  

DO YOU NEED HELP GETTING THROUGH THE 
HOLIDAY THIS YEAR?  

 
St. Leo the Great Parish is pleased to announce that it 
is offering a “Surviving the Holidays” Seminar in December 
this year that will be offered for anyone that is divorced 
and/or separated.    

 
This year our “Surviving the Holidays” Seminar will be held on Wednesday, 
December 11th, 2024 from 7:00 – 8:30 pm at St. Leo The Great located at 50 
Hurleys Lane in Lincroft.  
  
Please know that this Seminar has been offered 
since 2014 and it has helped many people. We 
are laypeople that have been through divorce, 
and we had found this program helpful to us. 
We would like to bring it to you and help you!  
 
If interested or if you need any more information to 
decide if you want to attend, please email Michele Coppola Wilson at 
healfromdivorcetoday@gmail.com.  We would be happy to answer any of your 
questions. 
 
We hope you can join us!  
 
 
 
 
 
+++++++ 
 
“We don’t ask people if they are Catholic, we only ask if they need to be healed.” 
- adapted from quote in Matthew Kelly’s book, Rediscover Catholicism.  
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